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to me, Board 

 
 

Office update, have called for final inspection through Aldrich.  
Final inspection found some things that need to be done, Paul met with the inspector 
and I did not find out about it until today 10/15. I will be making those corrections in the 
next few days.  
 
There is a problem with the septic system. It needed to be installed by a licensed septic 
contractor.  Schwab plumbing is not licensed to do septic. I have met with the health 
department and have a game plane to proceed and get the permit without the licensed 
contractor. 
 
Hopefully we are close and can be in the office soon.   
 


